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“We would like to respectfully acknowledge the Bundjalung people who are the Traditional Custodians and First Peoples of 

the Land on which our school stands.” 

Kindergarten Yellow have been very excited 
about returning to school. They have been busy 
creating amazing art work and writing about 

where they would like to go on an adventure in 
a hot air balloon. All students are working hard 
to get back into school routines and should be 

proud of their efforts. 



 

BE A LEARNER. 
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Return to face-to-face Learning 
It has been wonderful having all our children back at school this week after the Stay at 
Home Orders were lifted. We are currently under Level 3 restrictions and while it is, at 
times difficult to operate under these restrictions and our students do not have access 
to many of the activities they would otherwise be able to do, it is terrific that they have 

returned happy and enthusiastic to be getting on with their learning.   

STEM 
As part of the Rivers Academy of STEM 

Excellence we have been working on 
technology projects within the school as 

well as with neighbouring schools and 
businesses. As part of the Academy, we 
have been awarded a Public Education 

Foundation Award for significant 
achievement in this area. Many thanks to 

Mrs Mack for driving this program for 
our students.   Below is Stage 2 trialling 

their solar powered cars they built.  

Messages 

From The 

Principal 

Attendance 
As we have just had 5 weeks in lock 

down, it is imperative that your 
child attends school every day for 

the rest of the year unless of course 
they are sick. Teachers will be 

working hard to address any gaps in 
students’ learning due to lock down 

so please ensure your child’s 
attendance is a priority for the 
remainder of the school year.    

Rewards Day 
This Friday we will have Rewards Day. The 
children have requested a “Bring Your Own 
Device to School and Mufti Day.” Children 
will be able to bring their device to school 
and be able to interact with others doing 

the same thing during the afternoon 
session. Please 
remind your 
child to take 
their device 
directly to 
their class 
teacher.  



 

BE SAFE. 

 

World of Maths and Life Education have both been rescheduled due to COVID. While we usually try and space 

these experiences out for our children, they will both now be held in Term 4. Below are the new dates as well as 

other activities we are hoping will go ahead, COVID permitting. 

Halloween Disco – 28 October 

Week 5 Rewards Day – 5 November  

Life Education – 23-24 November  

Year 6 Farewell – 7 December 

Carols and Presentation -  8 December  

End of Year Reward Day –  13 December 

Year 6 Leavers Assembly – 16 December  

World of Maths – 14 December 

P/T interviews – week of 29 December 

Just a reminder that all students return Tuesday, 5 October.  Have a safe and lovely holiday.  
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